
BELA-BELA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE 2014/15 FINAL IDP AND 
SDBIP 

 
Bela-Bela Local Municipality Council during its Special meeting of the 5th of March 2015 considered 
proposed Amendments in terms of Section 34 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act 
and Section 54 of the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act respectively. 
 
Culminating from its Budget adjustment in February 2015, the Council is intending to amend its 
IIDP and SDBIP respectively. The proposed amendments cover pages 202 – 212 of the 2014/15 IDP 
on BBLM Development, Strategies component, and KPI’s per KPA and Projects. In the 2014/15 SDBIP, 
the proposal covers the Section under Service Delivery Targets and Performance Indicators pages 
14-24. 

 
A public notice is therefore hereby given in accordance with Section 21 (a) of the Local 
Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000, that the extracts of the proposed amendments are 
available on Municipal Website www.belabela.gov.za and Office 37 First Floor at the Municipal 
Offices for inspection for a period of 21 working days, commencing from Friday, the 6th February 
23rd of March 2015 t0 15th of April 2015 
 
Members of the Public are invited to submit written Comments on the proposed Amendments 
can either be e-mailed toraputsoap@belabela.gov.za or Fax to 014 736 3288 or be hand delivered 
to Office No 37 First Floor at the Municipal offices. Comments must be received by not later 

than 15 March 2015 at 12H00. 
 
For any enquiries, do not hesitate to call Mr P Raputsoa of the Municipality at 014 736 8037 or VW 
Mhlongo at 014 736 8078. 
 
_______________ 
MM Maluleka 
Municipal Manager 

Notice No:………. 


